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Dear Representative Kropf and the House Committee on Judiciary, 
 
I am writing in support of HB 3075 which modifies some of the language of Measure 114, which voters 
approved in 2022. This measure was also found constitutional in a unanimous ruling by the Oregon 
Court of Appeals on March 12, 2025. 
  
Please pass HB3075 out of committee to make sure Measure 114 goes into effect smoothly and quickly 
in order to support smart prevention measures to prevent gun tragedies.  
  

Thank you. 

 
   

   


